



March 26, 2012

Peter Lange, Ph.D.
Provost
Thomas A. Langford University Professor
Duke University
Box 90005 - 220 Allen Building
Durham NC 27708-0005

Dear Provost Lange:

The Academic Programs Committee has unanimously (15-0-0; for-against-abstain) passed the Master of Science in Global Health at Duke-Kunshan (MSc-GH DKU). The proposal generated lively and educational discussions regarding both programmatic and Kunshan campus-wide issues and APC thanks the administration for the opportunity to engage in this dialog. The resolution is included as a separate document and APC recommends that the resolution be attached to the DGHI MSc-GH DKU proposal as an appendix.

Sincerely,

John D. York, Ph.D.

Cancer Biology Professor of Pharmacology

Chair, Academic Programs Committee